
FILED 7/25/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 06865-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Request for confidentiality of information Docket No: 202301 30-EI 
associated with Tropical Storm Alex, by Florida 
Power & Light Company Date: July 25, 2025 

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S WITHDRAWAL OF FIRST REQUEST 
FOR EXTENSION OF CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION OF INFORMATION 
ASSOCIATED WITH TROPICAL STORM ALEX INFORMATIONAL FILING 

By this submission, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) hereby withdraws its First 

Request for Extension of Confidential Classification of Information Associated with Tropical 

Storm Alex Informational Filing, filed in this docket on July 23, 2025 (Document No. 06804-

2025). FPL was informed by the Staff of the Florida Public Service Commission that the 

documents subject to the requested extension are being returned to FPL. 

Respectfully submitted this 25 th day of July 2025. 

Joel T. Baker 
Senior Attorney 
Joel.Baker@fpl.com 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 
Telephone: (561)691-7255 
Facsimile: (561) 691-7135 

/s/ Joel T. Baker_ 
Joel T. Baker 
Fla. Bar No. 0108202 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket 20230130-EI 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been furnished 

by electronic delivery on this 25th day of July 2025 to the following: 

Douglas Sunshine 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
dsunshin@psc.state. fl.us 
discovery-gcl@psc.state, fl.us 

/s/ Joel T. Baker_ 
Joel T. Baker 
Fla. Bar No. 0108202 
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